
January 30, 2016   

The Minister of Finance 
Ministry of Finance and Economic Affairs 
Government Headquarters 
Bay Street 
St. Michael 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Re.: Request for Duty Free Concessions 
 
I am in receipt of your Ministry's correspondence Ref No. 5028/5/4/15 T20/2/8 
Vol. 1 dated January 19th, 2016 on the captioned subject. 
 
As has been clearly outlined in previous correspondence on this matter, duty-free 
concessions are vital for F.O.M. to continue to develop our motor sport tourism 
products as demonstrated by our company's performance since 2001 and 
mandated by the Gov't Task Force on Motor Sport in 2006.   
 
As the attached correspondence previously sent to your office clearly 
demonstrates, we have removed all obstacles to granting duty free concessions 
outlined by your office.   
 
Further, we are aware that concessions similar to those we are seeking have been 
granted to Bushy Park circuit. 
 
We would like to know the reason for your refusal so we can take advice on the 
matter and decide our course of action. 
 
Yours truly, 
Friends of Motorsport Inc. 

 
Greg Cozier 
Director 
 

C/c Minister of Sport, Minister of Tourism. 
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